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There are more motorcycles than ever cruising through High Country and it makes us proud 
to see all these bikes. There is probably a lot of pent-up desire to get out and ride (for those 
who haven’t been) and as our business members slowly re-open, it is a great time to come 
and visit. Just remember that there are just as many deer and elk running around as ever. 
A half-hour before and after dawn and dusk are the two worst times to be on the road if you 
want to avoid animals (and trust us, you do). 

High Country’s next event will be our annual Chili Cook-off event in October. This is the 
event that raises money to pay for our annual Barbie Hensler Memorial Toy Run which 
allows us to provide Christmas to as many deserving Rim Country children as we can. 

Just like the rest of the state, with most things closed down and social distancing the new 
normal, there has not been much else happening to report about. Hopefully, we will have 
some great stories for you for next month. 

Remember, you have a permanent invitation to come and see us. If you can, drop by the 
Moose Lodge in Star Valley a little before 10 AM on the 3rd Saturday of the month and join 
us for our monthly Chapter Meeting. We would love to have you join us (meetings now re-
started). 


